
 
15 May 2020 
 
 
 
Dear applicants, 
 
We are delighted that you have accepted your place at The Sixth Form College Farnborough 
and no doubt your thoughts are now turning to what will happen next in your preparation for 
college life. 
 
We are really looking forward to welcoming you to the Farnborough community and a key 
part of the transition from school to the College are the Getting Ready Days.  We are pleased 
to confirm that this event will still take place, however it will now be a virtual experience 
available for you to access over an extended time period.  
 
Getting Ready will consist of a new online resource that you will be able to access in due 
course.  This resource will have all the information you need to help you prepare for your 
studies at the College and will include: 
 

● A video message from the Principal, Catherine Cole; 
● A taster lesson for each subject; 
● Information about the pastoral care services; 
● Transport options; 
● Financial support; 
● Enrolment arrangements. 

 
Our revised Getting Ready resource will be launched at midday on Wednesday 1 July 2020. 
We will email you the link, together with instructions on how to access this online resource.  
 
There is a great deal of information and course preparation work already available on the 
College website, so if you would like to research more about the range of subjects, please visit 
farnborough.ac.uk. 
 
We will be in touch again soon with information about how your induction and enrolment will 
take place this year. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
Helen Ruxton​ - Assistant Principal, Admissions & School Liaison 
Matt Smith​ - Assistant Principal, Pastoral 
 

 


